
Dear Catherine and Alistair 
 
At reference 006-044-410 there is a letter from Sir Cyril Chantler to the then 
CMO, Dr Campbell. The third line of the letter refers to his "report". I would be 
grateful if you would provide me with a copy of this report together with any 
documents relating to discussions of previous drafts of the report or comments 
made by Sir Cyril.  
It appears that on 28th June 2004 the CMO reconvened the Working Group “in light 
of the remarks of Sir Cyril Chantler.” Please provide documents relating to this.
I would be grateful for your earliest response. 
 
Kind regards 
Anne 
 
 
Anne Dillon 
Solicitor to the Inquiry 
Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
41 Arthur Street 
BELFAST 
BT1 4GB 
 
Tel No:  
 
 

E-mail Message

From: Dillon, Anne [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=IHRDADILLON]

To: Rodgers, Catherine [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN= ], Alistair 
Wilson [SMTP:Alistair.Wilson

Cc: Anderson, James [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Ihrd-andersonj], 
Conlon, Bernie (IHRD) [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=

Sent: 04/10/2013 at 12:23
Received: 04/10/2013 at 12:23
Subject: TRIM: Dr H Campbell - Report of Sir Cyril Chantler
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